
 

 

August 18, 2018 

 

BSE Limited 

Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 

Dalal Street, 

Mumbai 400 001 

 National Stock  Exchange of India Limited 

Exchange Plaza, Plot  No C/1, G Block, 

Bandra-Kurla Complex, 

Bandra (East), Mumbai 400 051 

   

Scrip Code: 500325  Trading Symbol: “RELIANCE” 

 

Dear Sirs, 

 

Sub: Clarification  

 

This has reference to an e-mail dated August 17, 2018 received from NSE seeking further 

clarification on announcement submitted to the Exchanges on August 15, 2018, regarding 

short shut-down of one of the Fluid Catalytic Cracking Units (FCCU) at Jamnagar complex.  

 

In this context, please note that Reliance's Jamanagar Refining Complex has two independent 

Crude Oil Refineries, each with several secondary processing units, FCCU being one such 

secondary processing unit. Out of the two FCCUs at Jamnagar, one is under short shut-down 

as communicated. 

 

Refining (of which FCCU is a part) and Marketing segment, has been explained and covered 

elaborately in the Annual Report of the Company for the year 2017-18 (page no. 48-55). 

 

The Company doesn’t expect any material impact on its overall Refining and Marketing 

business due to this short duration event. The Company shall make necessary further 

disclosures, if any, warranted in this matter. 

 

Thanking you, 

 

Yours faithfully, 

For Reliance Industries Limited 

 

 

 

Sandeep Deshmukh 

Vice President 

Corporate Secretarial 


